
17th June 2022

Contact details:

02920 832116

nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk

www.nantyparcprimaryschool.co.uk

Value of the month: Friendship Superstar Corner
Each class (Reception – Year 6) has two pupils of the week –

the first pupil named is for excellence in a particular area 

and the second pupil named is for their use of Welsh in and 

around the school. 

Rec – Layla Welsh 

Year 1 – Coby Williams & Darcie Verity-Pym

Year 2 – Callie-May Harries & Avah-Rose Smith

Year 3 – Jenson Richards & Elliot-Andrew James-

Matthews

Year 4 – Eva Hopkins & James Ackland

Year 5 – Amelia Boulton & Riley Davies

Year 6 – Leo Griffiths & Lillie Davies

Diary Dates
20.06.22 SNEG FEST –

A festival of arts, craft and music.

21.06.22 KS2 SCHOOL COUNCIL 

VISIT TO LONDON

24.06.22 REC/Y1 TRIP TO CREALY THEME 

PARK

28.06.22 - UNIVERSITY WEEK

30.06.22

01.07.22 Y2 & Y3 TRIP TO CREALY 

THEME PALK

06.07.22 NEW Y6 PARENTS MEETING in 

St Cenydd

Term Dates
Term Dates

20.07.22 END OF TERM for pupils –

finish at 1.15pm

a peek at the 

next few weeks
SNEGFEST
On Monday 20th June we will be holding our annual SNEGFEST. You are 

invited to collect your children from class at 2pm to enjoy the afternoon 

together. There will be a range of stalls available during the afternoon and 

there will also be some special visitors in attendance. 

Each class has created a piece of artwork in honour of the Queen’s Jubilee. 

This can be purchased for £3 and will be framed. There will also be 

refreshments available to purchase from our BBQ, as well as entertainment 

on site. 

Just to note the children in Year 5 and 6 will not be swimming that 

afternoon. This will resume on Tuesday 21st June. 

UNIVERSITY WEEK

Children from Year 1 – Year 6 will take part in University week from 

Tuesday 28th June – Thursday 30th June. They have worked with their 

class teacher to select a course they would like to attend during the week. It 

may be the case that your child/children are working with different teachers 

during this time. This week will give children the opportunity to see what 

different careers are available in the wider world. On Thursday 30th, a 

graduation will be held where pupils will celebrate their achievements. This 

will be shared with you via the school’s Twitter page. 

UPAY APP

If you are using the Upay app to pay for your child’s school meal, please top 

up before your child has a lunch. The account must run in credit .

Meals are £2.10 daily. On page 2 of the newsletter you will find the school 

meal menu. Next week is week 1.

WEAR YELLOW DAY

Thank you to everyone who wore yellow today in support of the Cystic Fibrosis 

Trust. Thanks to your contributions we were able to raise £85 for this very 

important cause. 

PARENT GOVERNOR VACANCY

There are vacancies for parents on the schools governing body. We would 

very much welcome your application for the role. On pages 3 – 5 of this 

newsletter you will find information about being a parent governor and the 

application form on page 6-7. If you are unable to print this, please collect a 

hard copy from the school office. 














